Important Announcement: Temporary Store
Closure for Renovations

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you that our store will be temporarily closed for renovations starting on
[Start Date] and will reopen on [Reopening Date].

During this period, we will be enhancing our store to serve you better. We apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and support.

Thank you for being a part of our community. We look forward to welcoming you back to our
newly renovated store!

Sincerely,

[Your Store Name]
[Your Contact Information]



